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Adjustment of fees for 2022 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
We are in the midst of checking our invoiced fees for children in 
preschool and leisure time centers. As the fee is based on the stated 
household income, we compare this with the information on file 
with the Tax Agency. The income you have indicated for your 
household for the 2022 income year does not agree with the 
information for your hosehold that is on file with the Tax Agency. 
The fee you paid was too low, based on your assessed income. Your 
fee for your child(ren) in preschool and/or leisure time centre for 
2022 will therefore be retroactively adjusted.  
 
The adjusted amount will be retroactively charged on your current 
invoice. Any regular invoicing will not be affected. If you have 
children both in preschool and at a leisure time centre, the 
retroactive adjustment will be invoiced on separate invoices.  
 

Keep your income information updated 
In order to avoid future retroactive charges, please check that you 
have submitted the correct income information for your household. 
You can do this most easily via the e-service at förskola.stockholm 
or grundskola.stockholm. You can also download an income form if 
you do not have access to e-service.  
 

Questions about fee adjustments 
Call the Stockholm Contact Centre att 08-508 11 550 with any 
questions you may have about this fee adjustment and the invoice. 
You can also read more about how the fee and your income are 
calculated, by visiting förskola.stockholm or grundskola.stockholm 
 
If you would like to submit a new information form, or you wish to 
correct information regarding this adjustment, please contact us at 
08-508 11 342.  
 
 
Faithfully yours 
 
Serviceförvaltningen Ekonomi 
Förskole- och fritidshemsavgifter 
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